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St. Conaire’s Newsletter – September 29th, 2021 

www.conaires.ie 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Staff meeting on Monday, October 4th:  St. Conaire’s NS will close at 12 noon on Monday, October 4th to 

facilitate a whole-staff meeting.  Please collect your child at that time.  Information for Junior and Senior 

Infant times will be sent out by the class teachers.  Thank you. 

 

School website:  The school website is www.conaires.ie and all information has been posted on the site.  

Please check in with the site to see the latest information.  All newsletters will be published here:  

 

 

Aladdin Connect:  Please keep a close watch on Aladdin Connect as all school communications will be 

sent out using this platform.  Also, please fill in the Return to School Declarations when your child has 

been absent for any reason. 

 

Coming to school on time:  All pupils are required to be in school on time.  Late arrivals disrupt classes.  

We thank everyone in advance for your co-operation with this. 

Raincoats:  As we enter wetter and colder weather please send your child to school with a good raincoat 

which has a hood.  This is essential between now and next summer.  Thanks for your co-operation. 

http://www.conaires.ie/
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Parking at the back of the school:  Please do not park or drop off children in the two entrance areas at 

the back of the school.  Use the GAA car park and walk in.  This is in the interest of everyone’s safety.  

Thank you to parents/guardians who co-operates in the interests of all our pupils. 

 

Agreed report of the Board of Management, September 21st, 2021:  The following items were discussed 

at the Board of Management’s most recent meeting: 

• Covid-19 mitigation in the school 

• Parent Association Projects 

• Installation of CO2 monitors in classrooms 

• Opening of ASD class in St. Conaire’s NS 

• Acknowledgment of work done by school staff 

• Cancellation of after-school activities 

• Vote of sympathy to Fr. Tom Ryan 

• Sanction of early closure on Monday, October 4th, 2021 

 

St. Senan’s Rugby Underage Teams:  St. Senan’s RFC mini teams (from U7s up to U12s) are resuming 

training for the 2020/2021 season.  If anyone is interested please contact Niall Dowds on 086 8246412. 

 

Irish Dancing:  Daniel Flannagan is holding Irish dancing lessons for beginners in Tullyvarraga Hall on 

Wednesdays from 5 to 6 pm.  For more information, please contact Daniel on 085 7503103. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh 

Principal 


